
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 11/20/2012 9:59:14 AM
Subject: Leadership Briefing

Tuesday, November 20th, at 1:15pm our office will be briefing Leadership on the report that will be 
release at the Governor's press conference at 2:00pm.
Please let me know if you are able attend.

Thank you,
Katherine
803-767-7583
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